CITY OF BURNABY

COMMUNITY POLICING COMMITTEE

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS

 \mathbf{E}

SUBJECT:

25TH ANNUAL BC CRIME PREVENTION ASSOCIATION TRAINING SYMPOSIUM, KELOWNA, BC

RECOMMENDATION:

1. *THAT* Council authorize up to four (4) members, one from each Community Policing District to attend the 2003 Annual Conference of the BC Crime Prevention Association at an approximate cost of \$2,000.

REPORT

The Community Policing Committee, at its meeting held on 2003 June 12, received information concerning the 2003 Annual Conference of the BC Crime Prevention Association. The members expressed an interest in attending the subject Symposium which is to be held in Kelowna, BC from September 25 - 27, 2003.

The workshops scheduled include relevant subjects that would be beneficial to the District representatives. Keynote speakers for the Symposium are Dr. Mark Davies and Captain Tim Vandenbrink, Edmonton Emergency Response Department.

Funds are available in the Boards Committees and Commissions budget.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Doug Evans Chair

Councillor Colleen Jordan Vice Chair

Councillor Pietro Calendino Member

COPY: CITY MANAGER OIC, RCMP

DIRECTOR PLANNING AND BUILDING

DIRECTOR FINANCE